
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Friday, November 8th, 2024 

  
 
 
Announcements:  

• First day of Practice for boys wrestling will be November 12th 

 

• Girls Wrestling practice will start on Tuesday November 12th at Carl Ben Eielson Middle school. Start time will be 

4:30 in the wrestling room upstairs. Please have your physical turned into the office ahead of time. Physical 

must be turned in to participate. 

 

• Did you know listening to music can have powerful mental health benefits? From reducing stress and anxiety to 

boosting mood and focus, music has a special way of lifting our spirits. Taking time to enjoy your favorite music 

can help improve emotional well-being and create moments of peace in a busy day.  

 

• At Fargo South, students are not allowed to wear blankets around the school and in classrooms. Please store 

blankets in your locker. As the winter months approach, if you do not have an assigned locker to store your 

jackets and blankets, please stop in the main office to see Dode to get a locker.  

 

https://jmpf-zgpvh.maillist-manage.net/click/1e7409a0c97f51e2/1e7409a0c97a0310

